
Parish Youth Maynooth
Newsletter
Your newsletter about what`s happening for
young people in our parish during Lent

Dates for
your Diary

4th March - Pancake
Tuesday
5th March - Ash
Wednesday
12th/19th/26th March
2nd/9th April - Family
friendly faith talks
during Lent.
7th  March- Family
Adoration Group 3pm
9th March - Do This In
Memory Mass
14th March - HopeFest
15th March- Young
Adult retreat day
17th March - St
Patrick`s Day

Hello from your
Parish Youth Leader

Hi there! My name is Emma. I`ve
been the Maynooth Parish
Leader since December 2023. 
I love my role

and since being

appointed I

have been

working on

many exciting

projects.
I hope you enjoy this special

edition of the parish youth

newsletter about all the

wonderful things happening for

our young people during Lent.



Join us in the Pastoral Centre on the 4th of
March after school for Pancake Tuesday.

Decorate and eat pancakes while learning
about the traditions behind this day. All families

welcome

Pancake Tuesday



Ash Wednesday

The 5th of March is Ash Wednesday. Ashes will
be distributed at the 10am and 7pm Masses in

St Mary`s. 
Fr Kang and Fr Samuel will also be in the

Pastoral centre from 2.30-4.30pm to distribute
Ashes to anyone who would like to get them.



Faith talks for
families 

Join us in the Pastoral Centre after school every
Wednesday during Lent for some snacks and a

short talk by Fr Kang and Fr Samuel about different
faith topics. Topics include the Bible, Sacraments,

the Creed and Prayer. All families welcome.



World Day of Prayer
2025

Join us in the Pastoral centre at 3pm on Friday the
7th of March for to celebrate World Day of
Prayer. The theme this year is “I Made You

Wonderfully”.



Hopefest in Maynooth



Young Adults Retreat



St Patrick`s Day

Mass on St Patrick`s Day will be at 8.45am and 10am
in St Mary`s and 10am in Ladychapel. Maynooth
parish are running an art competition, draw a

picture of St Patrick and be in with the chance of
winning a prize. Young people can pick up an entry in

the church porch, at the parish office or on the
parish website. All entries must be returned to

parish office by Friday the 15th of March


